May 6, 1969

Mr. Dadomr Dadourian
Royalmetal Corporation
One Park Avenue

New York, N.Y. 10016

Dear Mr. Dadourian:

On our return from the Diocesan Assembly, we were
informed about the following office furniture you were
kind enouah to donate to the Diocese.

Desk

Credenza

Top for Credenza
Executive Blue Chair
Arm Chairs

Chairs without arms
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We shall certainly make good use of them, and we
are grateful for your generosity.

Prayerfully,

BISHOP VASKEN KEBRESLIAN-~OHANIAN
Vicar General



